
 

 

 
 
 

Blackpool	Pleasure	beach	trip	–	Thursday	21st	July	
	
	
	
	
The	coaches	will	leave	the	bus	turnaround	at	9.15am.	
We	will	meet	back	at	4pm	in	order	to	arrive	back	at	school	at	5.30pm.	
	
	
School	uniform	is	not	required.	
	
	
You	will	be	able	to	go	around	the	park	as	you	please	throughout	the	day	and	will	be	
given	an	emergency	number	if	you	need	assistance.	You	will	not	be	allowed	to	leave	
Blackpool	Pleasure	beach.	
	
	
You	will	be	allocated	a	coach	which	you	must	travel	there	and	back	on.	There	are	no	
swaps	allowed!	The	coach	lists	will	be	displayed	outside	the	Key	stage	offices.	
	
	
*****IMPORTANT*****	
Blackpool	Pleasure	Beach	is	now	a	cashless	resort.	Unless	you	have	a	pre-loaded	debit	
card,	such	as	GoHenry	/	Monzo	etc,	in	order	to	buy	food,	there,	we	recommend	that	you	
bring	a	packed	lunch.	If	you	are	eligible	for	a	school	meal,	you	can	sign	up	for	one	in	the	
Key	stage	4	office.	All	requests	must	be	made	by	Tuesday	19th	July.	
 


